
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Walmley Junior School, Walmley Ash Road, Walmley, Sutton Coldfield, B76 1JB 
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2nd February 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Re: Mother’s Day Service at St John’s Church on Friday 17th March from 1:45pm – 3.00pm.  
 
Children in Year 4 would like to invite their Mums and Grans to join us for our Mother’s Day service. 
This is a very special occasion for our Year 4 children and we are really excited to hear why all of their 
Mums are so special to them.  
 
The service will begin at 1.45pm and will be followed by a small afternoon tea in the coffee lounge, 
after which you will be free to take your child home directly from the church.  

 
We would be most grateful if you could email into school (enquiry@walmley-jun.bham.sch.uk) a 
photograph of your child with their mum or an important female family member to be used as part of 
our celebration service.  
 
Please note that we usually ask children to wear smart school uniform but this year’s Comic Relief is on 
the same day! Children can therefore wear non-uniform, the same as the rest of the school. A separate 
letter will follow with the details of this.  
 
Please complete the reply slip below and send the photograph via email by Friday 3rd March. We look 
forward to seeing you at the service. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Munro   Miss Smith                       Miss Lewis 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Mother’s Day Service on Friday 17th March at St John’s Church 

 
Name of child: _____________________________________________   Class: _____________________ 
 
I will / will not be able to attend the Mother’s Day service on Friday 17th March.  
 
Number of adults attending:   1    2     (Please circle as appropriate) 
 
Parent/Carer Signature: _______________________________________   Date: ___________________ 
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